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GERS ANNOUNCES OFFICE CLOSURE FOR STAFF DEVELOPMENT 
 

St. Thomas, VI –  

The Government Employees’ Retirement System (GERS) offices on St. Thomas and St. Croix will be closed 
for staff development on Friday, September 13, 2024. Regular business hours will resume on Monday, 
September 16, 2024, at 8:00 a.m. 
 
We encourage members to utilize the Member Self-Service portal available on our website at 
www.usvigers.com. Additionally, you can email us at customercare@usvigers.com, and we will respond 
on the next business day. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
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